Government Camp Water Co. Inc.
| P O Box 67
‘Gov’t Camp, OR 97028-0067
Phone 503-272-3282
Fax 503-272-3450

March 10, 2010

Michael Grant

Administrative Hearing Division
Public Utility Division

P O Box 2148

Salem, OR 97308-2148

REG: ORDER NO 09-384

Dear Mr. Grant:

We are requesting an adclltlonal 30 day extension for the filing of our application to PUC.
The yearend tax return for 2009 is not completed and the books have not had the final
adjustments. In addition we are relying on the accountant at a very busy time to complete

the application. We will need at least the 30 days to complete an accurate application.

Thank you in advance for your time.

Most sincerely,

Maryanne, Hill, Pres .

GOWDOCK




